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	The North Florida Chapter of ASSP met for its February 2019 meeting on February 20, 2019 at the Northeast Florida Safety Council located at 1725 Art Museum Drive.  Lunch was served at 11:30 during networking time and Bob Dooley, President Elect called the meeting to order at 12:00 noon with 18 members and guest present. Bob welcomed everyone to the meeting, reviewed facility safety brief and other housekeeping items.

Bob asked the attendees to review and approve the January Meeting Minutes that had been distributed to the members. Bob asked for a motion to dispense with the reading of and to approve the minutes Mark Gibson motioned to dispense with the reading of and approve the minutes, Yaniv Zagagi second, Bob called for a vote and the minutes were approved. 

Yaniv Zagagi, Treasurer gave Treasurer Report, the North Florida Chapter as of January 28, 2019 has balance: $7,612.12 in the bank account, $30.00 cash on hand.

Eric Gray, Membership Director gave the Membership Report; the North Florida Chapter has 194 Members. 

Bob called for any old business – 
1. Bob discussed that the elections committee will be working on a slate of officers for the 2019-2021 terms if members are interested in assuming leadership position within the Chapter to let him know. Yaniv Zagagi, Chapter Treasurer has informed the Executive Board that with his work demands would like to turnover Treasurer to another member this next term. If you would be interested in this position please let Steve Brown or one of the officers know. 

Bob presented new business –
1. Embry-Riddle College of Aviation has an MS in Occupational Safety Management program – we have a fliers available and for more information Contact: Program Coordinator, Dr. Mark Friend, CSP, RSP 386-226-7747, email mark.friend@erau.edu

Bob introduced our Speaker, Yaniv Zagagi, IN, MSc, CIH, CSP, Senior Industrial Hygienist/ Scientist, and Ravyn Tyler, Industrial Hygienist with Golder Associates, Inc. 
Topic: IH monitoring equipment: good, bad, and pitfalls

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 1:00 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Steven Wilson, Secretary
North Florida ASSP Chapter 
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